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Online Safety - YouTube 
There is no denying it, children love YouTube. They can spend hours searching and watching 
their favourite videos, researching a school topic or creating their own videos and uploading 
them to share with family and friends. Unfortunately, not everything on YouTube is child 
friendly, and young people can come across some very inappropriate content including 
violence, sexual videos, bad language and even bullying and trolls.  
 
YouTube can be an amazing resource for knowledge and entertainment, as well as a great 
way for children to explore their creativity when making videos. However, don’t forget that 
YouTube’s own terms and conditions mean that it should not be used by anyone under 13 
years of age. By following the advice and tips on the information leaflet (sent out with the 
newsletter), you can make it a safer place, but remember you can’t make it 100% safe, so 
keep having regular chats with your children about what they are doing and take time to sit 
down with them and use YouTube together and have some fun as a family.  

If your children are under 13 years of age then YouTube has created an App available on 
Google Play and Apple’s App store especially for them called ‘YouTube for Kids’. Created 
especially by YouTube using stronger filtering algorithms to keep kids safe. Remember 
though nothing is 100% safe so maintain an interest in what they are doing and keep having 
those important safety chats. There is a second leaflet about YouTube for Kids with this 
newsletter: ‘What Parents & Carers Need to Know about YouTube’ 

If you have any further questions or need any more advice regarding this, 
please contact Mrs Hitchins. 

 

 

https://kids.youtube.com/





